
Service Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
April 20, 2020 
 
The Service Committee met on YouTube streaming via Zoom on Monday, April 20, 2020 with these 
members in attendance: 

 
Jeff Rath 
Jeff Harris  
Jeremy Blake 
Ryan Bubb 
Spencer Barker 
           

We wish to report: 
 

1. Resolution No. 20-25  A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AND DIRECTING THE CIRECTOR 

OF PUBLIC SERVICE FOR THE CITY OF NEWARK, OHIO, TO ENTER INTO A LEASE-

PURCHASE AGREEMENT WITH PARK NATIONAL BANK FOR THE LEASE- PURCHASE OF 

TWO POLICE CRUISERS FOR THE DIVISION OF POLICE. 

 

Director Rhodes -  This was discussed in the Finance Committee last month. We 

want to enter into an agreement with Park National Bank to Lease with purchase 

option. 

 

Motion to send to full Council by Mr. Bubb, second by Mr. Barker 

Motion passed by a vote of 5-0 

 

2. Resolution No. 20-28 THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION ENACTED BY THE CITY OF NEWARK OF 

LICKING COUNTY, OHIO, HEREINAFTER REFERRED TO AS THE LOCAL PUBLIC AGENCY (LPA), 

IN THE MATTER OF THE STATED DESCRIBED PROJECT. 

EMERGENCY REPLACEMENT OF THE INLET APRON AND CUT OFF WALL ON SFN 4501233. 

THIS WORK WILL BE PERFORMED AS PART OF PID 113225, LIC-SR16-23.68 

 

City Engineer David Morehead – The culvert under State Route 16 west of Dayton Road, 

with the last heavy rains we had on March 19th and 20th, there was some damage on the 

north side of the culvert. We would like to cooperate with ODOT to get that done. All the 

work in the right of way of State Route 16 would be ODOTs cost. There is some work north 

of there that would be the city’s cost. We would use our storm water utility funds to do 

that. We want to avoid the problems that the City of Heath had with the culvert under State 

Route 79. It does have an emergency clause in it. ODOT wished to move forward as quickly 

as possible on it. 

Mr. Rath - Do we have an idea of the cost to the city? 



Mr. Morehead - We do not know the expected cost yet. We are still working through all of 

that. 

Mr. Rath – Do we know when they plan to start on this and the duration of the work? 

Mr. Morehead – I believe they want to get the bid out in early May and begin work in June, I 

don’t know how long it will take. 

 

Motion to send to full Council by Mr. Bubb, second by Mr. Harris 

Motion passed 5-0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeff Rath, Chair 


